To: Forest Supervisors Office
Forest Supervisor: Chip Weber
To: Flathead County Commissioners

Philip Mitchell, Pamela Holmquist, Randy Brodehi

My name is Kathryn Mercord and | am a long time owner of Moose City, Northfork of Flathead
River, for over 50 years. 1 do have concerns after seeing this summer the number of floaters
Entering the river just above Moose City. | also realize there are a number of overnight and
Commercial trips, maybe these trips should require permits.

A reasonable solution might be to exempt riverfront landowners from being required to obtain

A permit. If permits are inevitable, my suggestion is to provide North Fork River, riverfront owners
A seasonal exemption as it would be impractical for a landowner to obtain a day use permit from a
Remote area with little or no internet.

Thank you for your consideration.

Respectfully,
Kathryn Mercoyd,
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